
 

14 March 2001 

Mr. Thomas E. Watson, Jr., Chairman 
Appraisal Subcommittee 
2000 K Street, NW, Ste. 310 
!ashington, !C 20006 New Hampshire 

Dear Mr. Watson: 
 

This is in reply to your letter of 14 November 2000 concerning the review made of this 
operation by Mr. Green and Ms. Gearhardt. 

 
The Board has begun the process of adopting rules concerning temporary practice and as 

soon as these rules are implemented (which takes quite a few months), we will so notify ASC. 
 

With regard to documenting adequately our education review process, please be advised 
that we have already begun this, with a folder for each course and copies of letters either 
approving or disapproving the course. 
 

We would like to express our appreciation for the guidance shown by ASC. Sorry for 
the delay in the reply, but it was unavoidable. 
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact this office. 

G LM/srs 


